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Wilentz Health Law and Corporate Co-Chair Michael F. Schaff will present at the "Year in Review" virtual 
program, hosted by the Arizona Society of Healthcare Attorneys. Mr. Schaff will be joined by Robert Homchick,
Esq. and Kristen Rosati, Esq. to provide an overview of developments in health law over the past year, 
including:

 COVID-related legislation and regulatory waivers
 COVID-related claims and developing immunity
 COVID financial relief for providers and attendant risks
 COVID and the rise of telemedicine
 Health care reform: Significant Supreme Court decisions and status of the Affordable Care Act
 The Regulatory Sprint to Coordinated Care and the final regulations from CMS and OIG
 HIPAA and HIT developments: Information blocking and interoperability, proposed HIPAA regulations, 

and OCR enforcement
 Transparency Rules and Reimbursement Trends
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